
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #12-1-2018 

Date: 12/2/2018 

Subject: Update: 2019 Membership Drive 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The membership drive for 2019 is almost over. If you have not 
paid, time is running out. It must be received by the end of this 
month. The General meeting this Saturday, December 8, would 
be a perfect time to hand it directly to the Membership 
Chairman, Jim Andrews. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


